Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, B.C. 3

9th October, 1931,

Dear Sir,
with reference to my letter of the 19th August last
respecting the motorship "EL UNICO", I shall be glad to learn
whether you have yet received a reply from Lloyd's Agent at
Tampico as to what type of o0il retaining appliance has been
fitted at the after end of the stern tube of this vessel,
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours feithfully,

pro Secretary.

James French, Esq.,

NEW YORK.
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